GOJ Triangle

May 05, 2025

Notice of Intent to Award RFP 24-054
Go Triangle Regional Bus Blueprint

The Evaluation and Selection Committee for Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 24-054.

The selection committee for the Go Triangle Regional Bus Blueprint project RFP — 24-054 has a
recommendation that we would like to move forward with Kimley Horn.

Go Triangle greatly appreciates the time and attention of each firm who submitted proposals.

Any questions should be directed to Mr. William Bryant, Procurement Program Manager, at
(919) 485-7429 or email at wbryant@gotriangle.org.



